
Financial	Overview	through	August	2022:


Through	the	first	eight	months	of	the	year,	we	have	had	the	highest	level	of	AOP	giving	ever.	Thank	you!	
In	order	to	reach	our	goals,	however,	we	will	need	to	have	the	highest	level	of	giving	through	the	last	
four	months	as	well.	Thank	you	in	advance!	Donations	and	grants	dedicated	to	our	Outreach	operations	
are	lagging,	but	we	pray	that	the	opening	of	our	new	Community	Outreach	Center	will	provide	new	
opportunities	for	increased	support.	Fortunately,	our	managed	expenses	are	coming	in	under	budget	this	
year,	though	we	have	begun	to	feel	some	of	the	challenges	of	inflation	and	are	working	on	how	to	
address	that	together	in	2023.


